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‘May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him.’  

  Romans 15:13      

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Over the last few weeks, you have kindly been completing the online parentview 
questionnaire. There is still time to complete the questionnaire and we would very 

much appreciate your responses. The results compare very well to the previous 
ofsted questionnaire results in 2017, but there is always room for improvement.  

As a result of the responses, we would like to hold our first parent forum of the year to share 
more information about behaviour at St Wilfrid’s. This will be on Thursday 6th December at 
9.05am. It will consist of a presentation about how we manage behaviour at the school and 

an opportunity for you to ask questions of the Senior Leadership Team on a 1:1 basis. We 
hope you can come along and hear more about this aspect of school life. 

Remembrance 

On Friday 9th November, Badgers class joined other children from local 

schools at St Wilfrid’s Church for the annual remembrance service. Oliver and 

Matilda shared their remembrance poem and prayer alongside other children from 
the locality.  

The Orchards Christmas card competition 

Well done to all our finalists whose card designs were selected to be on display in 

the Orchards. We went along to the prize giving held on Monday and 

congratulations to Joe (1) for winning 1st prize in the KS1 category. Thank you to all who entered and 

to parents/carers who gave up their time to take the children on Monday. Pictures can be found on the 
Mid Sussex Times website. 

Singing at the Orchards 

This Saturday at 3pm, our ‘Sing up!’ choir will be performing in the Orchards, alongside 

children from St Joseph’s and Lindfield. 

Safeguarding at St Wilfrid’s 

Safeguarding Children at St Wilfrid's CE Primary School: At St Wilfrid's, we take safeguarding children 

very seriously. All staff have been trained in Safeguarding and Child Protection. If you have any 

concerns about a child’s well-being, please contact the Designated Safeguarding Lead or Deputies: Ms 
Strange, Mr Hateley and Mrs Paxton. 

And Finally.. 

Congratulations to Mrs Florey (Year 1 Teaching Assistant) who is expecting and is due in April. 

 Kind regards, 

Simon Hateley 
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